
I am a physician who has seen the impact of good public health policy when it comes to protecting our 

Health.  

 

This bill is extremely dangerous to Ohio’s safety and public health. I oppose this and I know it will hurt 

both my patients and the community at large. Please vote against this bill in the house.  

 

Please accept this is as my written testimony. 

 

Britta L. Buchenroth, MD 

 


